
Date: 18 June 2024

NOTIFICATION

Second meeting of the Advisory Board of the Santiago network

2-4 July 2024

Geneva, Switzerland

Pursuant to decision 6/CMA.5, endorsed in decision 2/CP.28, we are pleased to notify 

constituencies of admitted non-governmental organizations (NGOs) that the second meeting of the 

Advisory Board of the Santiago network will take place from 2 to 4 July 2024 in Geneva, Switzerland.

In line with the decisions made at the first Advisory Board meeting, this meeting has been 

split into two parts:

I. Advisory Board Informal Consultations (2 & 3 July 2024)

II. Advisory Board Meeting (4 July 2024)

Interested representatives of admitted non-governmental organizations (NGOs) should 

register as an observer to the consultations and the meeting using this registration form. Owing to 

space limitations, access may be limited for in-person participation and attendance will be subject to 

confirmation. There will also be hybrid arrangements for participation in the consultations and the 

meeting. The deadline for registering as an observer (both in-person and virtual) is Tuesday, 25 June 

2024. In view of the need to confirm the arrangements as early as possible, registrations received 

after this deadline may not be processed. In case of any questions, please contact Ms. Hannah Milde 

(hannahm@unops.org). 

Further details on the meeting, as well as relevant documentation, can be found on the 

UNFCCC website: https://unfccc.int/event/second-advisory-board-meeting-SN

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Kirkwood

Director 

UNOPS Geneva Office

Loretta Hieber Girardet

Chief, Risk Knowledge, Monitoring and 

Capacity-Development Branch

UNDRR
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